

Boiling Springs Band Booster Club

Meeting Minutes Tuesday – February 15, 2022

The meeting was opened at 7:00 pm by Donnie Brown, President.

Handouts at meeting: January Minutes, Financial Report, Winter / Spring Schedule

From Donnie Brown: President

- Welcome
- Winter Guard Season is underway. Varsity 1st and JV 2nd at CWEA Chapin High School. We are super proud of them and how much they are accomplishing!
- Boston Butt Fundraiser sold 227. Thank you for all that helped. Next one will be Aug 27.
 - o Final push for selling! Forms and money due 02/01/22
- Region Band Results will be at Spartanburg High School February 18 19. They will leave Friday morning by bus. Bring \$11 to eat. On Saturday, they will need their own transportation. Bring concert clothes to change into. Schedule was sent home with the students but is also on the Band app.
- Car Show March 12th
 - o Rain date March 19th
 - o Get the word out Share on all social media pages and hand out flyers
 - o Go to car shows and hand out flyers to advertise
 - o Ask anyone if they can donate any door prizes.
 - Many cars won't register until they see the weather but we have quite a few VIPs registered.
 - o Sign Up Genius will be up for volunteers. Kids will be volunteering also.
- Lots of fundraisers planned: Boston Butt, car washes, Car Show, spirit nights, email fundraiser, FOB, 2A/4A, and sponsorships.
- Need community involvement go to the next Boiling Spring Business Association meeting
- Let us know if you are interested in pulling the Guard trailer. Gas is covered.

From Bobby Cotter: Director

- Concert Festival All 3 bands going. If assessment goes well, we will advance to State
- Pre-Festival Concert will be March 3rd at 7 pm. No charge but will take donations.
- Excited to bring in guest speakers for the students Clemson, Western Carolina, Coastal Carolina, USC, Limestone, Converse, and Furman. Motivation for students for after high school.
- Solo & Ensemble is at the end of April. Due to all the activity happening, students can sign up if they would like. No pressure to go.



- Need more people in meetings. Need all hands-on deck.
- \$37,000 for new uniforms. Need new instruments, trailers, etc. Donations can be targeted for a specific item.
- New member packets will be going out the first of March. Will have a Parent Meeting on Tuesday, April 26th during Spring Band camp

From Donnie Brown: President

- Principal McQuigg and Mr. Cotter have been in discussion for new band storage facility by the tennis courts. It will be fully funded by the school. CAD drawing is being presented to the District Office. Bathrooms will be in the back of the building. Front will be for the band to store golf carts, props, etc. There will also be a work area.
- Former Chesnee band parent is helping us with new golf carts. One will have enough power to help tow props.
- Both the band and athletic concessions are being renovated! We will continue to cover all concessions (band and athletics) again next year.
- Minutes were approved
- Financials were approved

Next meeting – March 15, 2022 in Chorus Room

Donnie Brown thanked everyone for coming. Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.

Meeting minutes submitted by Michelle Rice

Number in attendance: 25